
Hit the high notes @ District Conference 2025 

 
 

What is Hit the high notes? 

As part of the District 9790 Conference, we invite all Clubs to submit a 1 

minute video presentation to showcase what makes your Club the amazing 

Club it is. What sets your Club apart? What initiatives or projects are you most 

proud about?  

 

Why are we asking you to do this? 

Hit the High Notes aims to celebrate and recognize some of the great 

things that Clubs and members are doing across District 9790.  One of the 

strengths of Rotary is its breadth of activities across different projects, 

fundraising and club operations. Fellow Rotarians are constantly learning 

from each other, and this saves re-inventing the wheel. Your own video will 

be an excellent opportunity to create a Public Image tool that you can use to 

raise the public profile of your club, share knowledge with fellow Rotarians, 

promote your club to attract new members and enhance the Rotary brand. 

 

So... How do I create a presentation? 

It's easier than you think! If you have a smart phone or tablet, you can 

create a presentation. The format is completely up to you so you can get as 

creative as you like or keep it simple as well. We will email you some 

examples of presentations. You can record an interview, collate a selection 

of amazing photos, prepare a powerpoint presentation, video a 

performance from your Club, include props, add music ... however you like 

as long as it's digital. 

 

 

What can I use to create my video? 

A few of the readily accessible apps that can be used to create such a 

presentation include: 

   
 

i-Movie Canva Publisher Phone Camera & 

Video 

Things to remember... 

 Keep to 1 minute 

 Make it interesting 

 Include your Club Name 

 Use the correct Rotary Branding (brandcenter.rotary.org/en-us) 

 Have fun! 

 UPLOAD YOUR FINAL VIDEO HERE: 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/aupgeti1aj7b2jr9n8hqh/ADWD9T

LEtmCg_fFqLAwtIoo?rlkey=1daca3mb1wt389eucdfqf41r4&st=x5v0h

1l6&dl=0 

 

Where will we see all the Videos? 

All the videos will be showcased at our District 9790 Conference. There will 

be no need for any verbal presentation by clubs.  

To make things even more interesting, there will be an opportunity for 

Rotarians to vote for their favorite presentation with a People’s Choice 

Award and an award for the best presentation judged by an independent 

Public Image team. More information about these prizes will be coming 

soon. 

 

 

 

Need some help… 
Reach out to Alison or Amanda from the Promotions Team… 

alison.thiel@hotmail.com 

ross.amanda.grace@gmail.com 

https://brandcenter.rotary.org/en-us

